
Important Dates 

  2/3 - Saturday Tutoring + Bridge '24 Meeting + ACT Prep 
2/14-1/15 - No Tutoring @ West + Highland 

2/19 - President's Day + No School 



Upcoming Events

Join us in celebrating YOU! Please fill out the RSVP form if you are planning on attending one or both events! 

Reminder: Saturday tutoring on 2/24 will be replaced with the TRIO Day Celebration 

RSVP HERE

Spring Calendar 

https://forms.gle/6MgrpY95jX1Ls16Y6


Check out our updated Spring Calendar! There have been a few changes made. 





Calendar PDF

Opportunities

All seniors are strongly encouraged to apply! For questions, please reach out to Kenny & Marley. 

Apply Here

Congratulations to UB Seniors Nick & Keila for receiving the MLK Youth Leadership

https://usu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3XaOGNARxglWXps


Scholarship. We are so proud!

Questions?
Kenny Quintanilla 

Upward Bound Program Manager 

801.581.7188

Marley Dominguez 

Upward Bound Program Coordinator 

801.581.7188

Email Kenny

Email Marley

mailto:k.quintanilla.edu?subject=
mailto:m.dominguez@utah.edu?subject=&body=


Don't forget to follow us on social media!
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